
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Vienna Initiative colleagues,  

  

It is with deepest sadness that we inform you that our dear colleague and friend Bojan Marković passed 

away at the end of 2021.  

  

Bojan was a strong supporter and an active participant of the Vienna Initiative and its Steering 

Committee from the very outset, first as Deputy Governor of the Central Bank of Serbia then in senior 

positions in the EBRD. Among his many praiseworthy achievements, as a researcher Bojan was 

particularly engaged in the area of financial dollarization, capital market development and the problems 

of non-performing loans, to which he made significant and lasting contributions.  

  

He recognized the importance of collaboration, exchange of opinions and viewing problems from 

multiple perspectives, thus promoting the spirit of cooperation and partnership.  His dedication, 

professionalism and kind and attentive approach will always be remembered. It was a true honour to 

have known him, worked with him and have had him as a dear colleague and friend. 


